Resolution 2018-1: Acceptance of Donation from Falcon National Bank

WHEREAS, the Watab Township Board was presented with a $50 gift card to
Manea’s Meats from Falcon National Bank in appreciation of the township and
bank’s business relationship; and

WHEREAS, the Watab Township Board cannot accept personal gifts in that
amount;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT HEREBY RESOLVED that the Watab Town Board
unanimously accepts the gift card for the sole purpose of providing refreshments
for the residents who attend the March Annual Meeting.

Dated this second day of January in the Year of our Lord Two Thousand and
Eighteen.

Town Board Chairman:

Attested by Clerk:




